
February 20th Performing Arts Committee Meeting

The Performing Arts Committee meeting was called to order at 6:57PM on February,
20th, by Megan Leitner.

Mirielle Smith gave the secretary's report. No changes were made.
Abigail Biank gave the treasurer's report, there were no changes made. The account is

at $207.81.
The committee discussed fundraising opportunities. Currently there is a tentative ‘yes’ to

doing the food stand at Area Animal Science Day on June 20th. Also an email was sent to the
Green County Ag Chest, though we have not heard back.

Weather permitting Art in the Park will be on April 20th from 9AM - 12PM at New Glarus
Woods State Park. The rain location will be at the Green County Extension Office. There will be
a sign up for a performance based game that youth at Art in the Park can sign up for. Those that
sign up will perform the game at the Talent Show in late May.

Green County 4-H Concert Band rehearsals will begin on February 24th. Currently there
are 24 youths involved. Those in the band will help to design T-shirts that will be ordered from a
company in Dubuque, Iowa. The store will be online, and there can be options for other
variations of clothing (hoodies, crewnecks, etc.) as well as other merchandise like coasters and
pins.

The Talent Show will be held at the Monroe Band Shell on May 31st at 6PM, with
rehearsal on May 29th. There will be a limit of 30 acts and the show will not exceed an hour and
a half. There will be an application for a $200 project mini grant for helping promote the Talent
Show.

The next meeting (at the time) will be March 12th, (now March 5th), at the Green County
Extension Office at 7PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:33PM.


